
 Page 1 of 2  

                           CENTRAL SWINDON NORTH PARISH COUNCIL 

 
20th November 2020 

 
Dear Councillor   
         

You are formally summoned to attend a virtual meeting of the  
CENTRAL SWINDON NORTH PARISH COUNCIL EXTRAORDINARY MEETING 

to be held on WEDNESDAY 25th NOVEMBER 2020 at 7.00pm 
via ZOOM LINK (provided by the Clerk) 

 

        

Andy Reeves 
Parish Clerk 

AGENDA 
 

 
 

Public Questions, Comments or Representations (maximum of 10 minutes). 
 
Central Swindon North Parish Council is committed to increasing its accountability to the public 
and to promoting active citizenship. A maximum of 10 minutes will be allowed at the start of all 
Council meetings for questions to the Chair from members of the public about the work of the 
Council (except for confidential matters and specific planning applications). Questions must be 
relevant, clear and concise. Because of time constraints Public Question Time is not an 
opportunity to make speeches or statements.  Prior notice of a question to the Clerk is desirable 
- particularly if detailed background information is needed. 
 

1. 
 

Apologies 
 

2. Declarations of Interest 
To receive any Declarations of Interest required by the Code of Conduct adopted by the Parish 
Council in May 2017. 
 

3. St Marks Tennis Centre 
To approve FGP minute 252 in relation to the St Marks Tennis Centre car park extension. 
 
252 St Marks Tennis Centre Car Park Members considered the report of the Estates Manager 
regarding the resurfacing of the Car Park extension to the south, a copy of which appears as 
Appendix C in the Minute Book.  
  
Members RESOLVED to recommend to Full Council that the extension to the car park at St 
Marks Rec takes place. That the surface will be tarmac with lighting, funded from the identified 
capital projects reserve. If there is surplus in the revenue budget at the end of current financial 
year, that money will be used instead, and the original capital source will be restored to the 21-
22 capital project budget.  
 

4. Capital Spend 
Following Councils decision against the adoption of a Budget Working Group; The Chair invites 
all Councillors to participate in the forthcoming first stage FGP budget meeting on 1st December 
2020, to discuss potential capital spend items for their respective wards. 
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 Members of Parish Council  

Cllr Steph Exell (Vice Chair) 
Cllr Steve Henderson (Chair) 

Cllr John Ballman 
Cllr Paul Baker 
Cllr Ray Ballman 
Cllr Paul Exell 
Cllr Mick Lucas 
Cllr Derique Montaut 

Cllr David Patey 
Cllr Javes Rodrigues 
Cllr Kevin Small 
Cllr Tom Smith 
Cllr Steve Thompson 
Cllr Kenneth Toward-Parker 
Cllr James Yeowell 

 

 Members are reminded that the Council has a general duty to consider the following matters in the 
exercise of any of its functions: Equal Opportunities (age, disability, gender reassignment, pregnancy and 
maternity, race, religion or belief, sex and sexual orientation), Crime and Disorder, Health & Safety and 
Human Rights. 

 
 


